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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Clown-Infused Dramedy Created By
Two Calgary Emerging Artists

Calgary, Alberta, June 25, 2024:  A brand new work will be hitting the stage of 
the 2024 Winnipeg Fringe.  Glass Confetti Productions is proud to be presenting their 
new work, You’re Driving Me Crazy, which will be running from Thursday, July 18th 
through Saturday, July 27th at The Tom Hendry Warehouse, Venue 06.  Don’t miss your 
chance to catch this uniquely fresh clown-infused dramedy, jam packed with music, 
laughs, and a little bit of confetti.  Tickets are only $12 and can be purchased online at 
winnipegfringe.com/.  $10 Tix will be available on select dates.  Parental guidance is 
recommended.

Sibling dynamics are hard.  Jen and Penny know that all too well.  You’re Driving 
Me Crazy follows the clownish journey of two sisters confined in a small car as they 
make their way to a wedding they have no interest in attending.  Watch as a pleasant 
drive down memory lane turns into a disaster of cosmic proportions, as perspectives 
clash, secrets are spilled, and tensions bubble over.

You’re Driving Me Crazy will be Glass Confetti Production’s first show to ever hit 
the stage.  Located in Calgary, AB, Glass Confetti Productions was created by Stephanie 
Alexandre and Alison Bloxham - two recent graduates from the University of Calgary’s 
School of Performing and Creative Arts who are trying to navigate the challenging life of 
being emerging artists.  Both writers and performers, the two have joined forces to create 
this company as a way to have the best of both worlds and produce original works.

You’re Driving Me Crazy is going on the road!  Find us at the Regina, Calgary and 
Edmonton Fringe Festivals in addition to Winnipeg Fringe.  Check us out on Instagram to 
stay up to date on our Fringe journey.  
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